
An Appeal.

THE Board of Management of 
the Children’s Aid Society of 
Toronto appeals to the be­

nevolent and philanthropic people 
of the city and country for help 
for the purpose of providing a 
Shelter in connection with the 
work of the Society. The lease 
of the old St. James' Rectory, 
which has been used as the 
Society’s Shelter for nearly eight 
years, is about to expire, and 
cannot be renewed. This made it 
necessary to find a new Shelter. 
After much consideration and 
after looking at a number of 
properties, the Board .finally 
decided to purchase the property 
formerly occupied by the late 
Chief Justice Sir John Hagarty, 
situated on Simcoe Street. The 
house and grounds are large and 
can, with reasonable expenditure, 
be made to meet present needs.


